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ANNUAL REUNION

Saturday – October 9th, 2010

GOLF OUTING 
8.30 am – Shagbark Golf Club 

Onarga

LUNCH 
12 NOON – Campus Grounds

MEETING 
Auditorium 

Onarga Academy

Banquet – Cocktails 6.00 PM 
Dinner 7.00 PM

ANNUAL GET-TOGETHER  2010

We   asked you to mark your calendars with a red “X” on Columbus Day weekend – Friday 
October 8th and Saturday October 9th – Did you do it?  At any rate, it’s that time of year to 
start thinking about a road trip – from home back to Onarga and then maybe on to your home 
town.  It might be interesting to see what changes  have taken place since you were last there.

Saturday, October 9th, 2010 is the date of the annual OMS Reunion get-together and banquet.

This is the 50th anniversary for those who graduated in 1960 and the 60th for those who 
graduated in 1950.  Where has the time gone?

A banquet will be held at the Red Door Bar and Grill, Route 45 and Route 24 in Gilman just 
across the road from the Super 8 Motel.  A cocktail hour, cash bar, will be about 6.00 PM, give 
or take an hour or too followed by dinner at 7.00  PM.  The dinner will be $ 25.00 per person.  A 
reservation form is enclosed with this newsletter.

A block of rooms at the Super 8 Motel in Gilman have been reserved for Friday October 8th 
and Saturday October 9th.  The telephone number for the Super 8 Motel is 1-815-265-7000 
and ask for the manager Amber Pickett.  Make sure that you mention that you are with the 



Onarga Military School Alumni Association for a special rate of one bed-one person $ 48.49 plus 
tax; one bed-two persons $55.88 plus tax; two beds $71.88 plus tax.  The motel has new owners 
and that is why there is a new rate structure.

Our business meeting will be held in the auditorium while pictures and other memorabilia will be 
on display on the lower level of the auditorium building.

We are going to have a golf outing – the announcement follows in this newsletter.

All golf reservations are to be made with 
Michael Adams (618) 327-4195 (e-mail: nichael_adams_46@yahoo.com)

If anyone has something they would like on the agenda for discussion, 
please send it to me no later than September 29th, 2010.

WHAT ARE YOU WAITING FOR, CHRISTMAS!? GET THAT CHECK BOOK OUT AND WRITE 
YOUR CHECK FOR THE BANQUET ON OCTOBER 9TH AND MAIL IT TODAY

See you in Onarga – be positive – YES I will be there. . . . . .



NEW MEMBERS FOUND . . .

The Class of 1960 is going all out to find all of their class mates 
and get them to this year’s Reunion  - -

Newly found members of the Class of 60 are –

David A. Westfall
P. O. Box 48
Nabinway, Michigan  49762-0048
Phone: 906-477-0094

Charles W.Wunsch
P. O. Box 427
Riggins, Idaho  83549-0427
Phone: 208-608-4130

Ivan G. Pivaroff
3111 Bel Air Drive     PH28F
Las Vegas, Nevada  89109
Phone: 702-732-01311 - Ext.7286

Robert L. Prichard
7702 Kilowatt Drive
Kalamazoo, Michigan 49048
Phone: 269-349-5211

Even members of the Class of 1962 have been found –

Jake W. Pivaroff
80144 Pebble Beach Drive
Indio, California  92201-4987
Phone: 760-345-0781

William A. Carlstan
748 Oakridge Drive
Neosho, Missouri 64850
Phone: 417-451-0280 (H)		  417-439-7750(C)
Phone: 417-451-0280 (H)		  417-439-7750(C)



“Across the rolling green hills 
I hear the faint sound 

of the lonely bugler and TAPS”

Robert H. Jackson ’60			   March 2010

Charles (Chuck) Hedges ’49		  June 2010

The Onargosy is published on a quarterly basis for and about the happenings of the OMS Alumni
Association. The Onargosy will contain both official and unofficial information.

Officers of the
OMS Alumni Association are: -

				    President			   Robert W. Gillfillan			  ‘47
				    Vice President		  Steve H. Denney			   ‘57
				    Secretary			   John E. Friebel			   ‘57
				    Treasurer			   R. Gregg Dodson			   ‘57
				    Director			   John E. Stark			   ‘47



OMS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
Banquet Reservation Form

Saturday – October 9th, 2010
The Red Door Bar and Grill

NAME_____________________________________________
Address ___________________________________________
City, State, Zip ______________________________________
Phone______________________________________________
E-mail______________________________________________

I would like to make reservations for the following number of individuals _______  
who will be attending the banquet.  Enclosed you will find my check made payable to the 

OMS Alumni Association at the cost of $ 25.00 per reservation for a 
total of _____ reservations (people) and _________ (dollars)

My quests are as follows:

1)____________________________ 2)_____________________________
3)____________________________ 4)_____________________________
5)____________________________ 6)_____________________________

All reservations must be received with this form and your check no later than
Thursday, September 30th, 2010.  Checks should be payable to OMS Alumni

Association and mailed (please do not send cash) to the following

Robert Gillfillan
President OMS Alumni Association

2007 North 75th Court
Elmwood Park, Illinois 60707-3603

NO RESERVATIONS SHOULD BE MADE DIRECTLY TO THE RED DOOR BAR & GRILL. 
IF YOU HAVE A LATE RSVP YOU MUST CALL BOB GILLFILLAN AT 1-708-452-6528.

NO LATE RESERVATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER OCTOBER  6th, 2010






